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CANTON, Mass.— Canton Public Schools is pleased to announce that David Buccelli has been hired as the 

District’s new Director of Facilities. Buccelli has a Master of Science in Facilities Management from 

Massachusetts Maritime Academy and most recently worked as the Assistant Director of Facilities at Thayer 

Academy in Braintree. He has over a decade of experience in facilities management. 

“We were looking for an experienced facilities director to lead our current, well-established custodial and 

maintenance teams,” said Stephen Marshall, Canton Public Schools Assistant Superintendent of Finance and 

Operations. “We also wanted someone who could continue progress of capital project improvements related to 

grounds and building upkeep.” 

Buccelli will be responsible for a staff of approximately 20 custodians and five maintenance staffers. 

“His work experience, personality, and depth of education makes him an excellent choice,” said Marshall. “We 

feel like he’s going to be a strong addition to our team and will hit the ground running.” 

Buccelli’s first day on the job is scheduled for October 23, 2023. 

Media Note: A photo of David Buccelli is available here. 
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About the Canton Public Schools: 

The Canton Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, 

gender identity, sexual orientation, age, disability or homelessness. Canton is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

(EOE). Learn more at www.cantonma.org. 
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